
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS/PUBLIC NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Sealed proposals will be received at the office of the Mayor, Tiffin City Hall, 51 
East Market Street, Tiffin, Ohio 44883, until 9:30 AM (Local Time) on August 5, 2024 
and will be opened and read immediately thereafter for the 

HEDGES-BOYER PARK WETLAND 

OPINION OF PROBABLE CONSTRUCTION COST: BASE BID - $207,875.00 

The scope of the work consists of restoring and establishing 5 acres of natural area at 
Hedges-Boyer Park.  This also includes the treatment of existing invasive plant species. 

The bid specifications, drawings, plan holders list, addenda, and other bid information 
may be obtained from the Park Director’s Office.  Only electronic versions of the bidding 
documents will be available.  Electronic bidding documents will be provided to the plan holder at 
no charge.  All prime contractors bidding the project must obtain their plans and bidding 
documents directly from the Park Director’s Office and be plan holders with the Park Director’s 
Office.  Bids must be in accordance with the specifications and on the forms available from the 
Park Director’s Office and must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked Hedges-Boyer Park 
Wetland Restoration Project. 

BY ORDER OF 

Nicholas D. Dutro
City Administrator 

Publish: Advertiser-Tribune 
July 22, 2024 
July 29, 2024 




